
‭Bass Hill Public School‬
‭611 Hume Highway,‬
‭Bass Hill NSW 2197‬

‭Phone: 9644 3431    Fax: 9644 5271‬
‭www.basshill-p.schools.nsw.edu.au‬

‭YEAR 6 FUNDRAISER‬

‭Dear Parents/Caregivers,‬

‭Year 6 will be hosting a fundraising event in Week 6 to raise money towards their Year 6 Farewell later this‬
‭year. All students are invited to participate.‬

‭When‬‭: Thursday 7th March (Week 6)‬
‭What to wear‬‭: A sports jersey of your choice (any sport).‬
‭Cost:‬‭Gold coin donation.‬

‭We appreciate your support!‬

‭Stage 3 Teachers‬
‭Mrs Semawy, Mr Nashabe, Ms El Jamaloui, Mrs Reberger‬
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